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Friday marked the final day of our Global Leaders program. The last lessons were Science and
Entrepreneurship, and Psychology and Team Building, a great end to a varied academic week. To
celebrate the close of a fantastic week, we held a special departure evening. The sunny summer
evening was perfect for a pizza picnic on the paddock of Downing College. After eating countless
slices of pizza, the students were presented with certificates for completing the course by their
supervisors.

After this, we all headed to the nearby Bowling Alley for a game - it was so nice to have everyone
together, as a few of the students leave Reach Cambridge tomorrow.
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